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Thursday 7th September 2023 

 

EYFS and KS1 P.E. Days 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I hope that you all enjoyed the summer holidays and that your children have enjoyed their first 

days back at school. 

 

Timetables have been finalised and we are now able to confirm P.E. days. 

 

Nursery – Tuesday and Thursday  

Reception – Friday 

Year 1- Wednesday and Thursday 

Year 2 - Wednesday and Friday  

Nursery and reception children may wear their P.E. kits to school on these days and remain in kit for 

the day. 

 

Years 1 and 2 should have their P.E. kit at school and will change for P.E. lessons. We suggest that 

P.E. kits remain on pegs so that they cannot be forgotten! 

 

Children should wear a white t-shirt, blue/black shorts and trainers or plimsolls.  P.E. lessons often 

take place outside on the meadow, so we also suggest track suit bottoms for colder weather.  

Please note that football kit linked to a team is not permitted. 

 

Please ensure that all items of clothing are clearly labelled with your child’s name.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Miss Auton 

Assistant headteacher of KS1 and EYFS 


